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Major Labels Kelefa Sanneh 2021-10-05
One of Oprah Daily's 20 Favorite
Books of 2021 • Selected as one of
Pitchfork's Best Music Books of the
Year “One of the best books of its
kind in decades.” —The Wall Street
Journal An epic achievement and a
huge delight, the entire history of
popular music over the past fifty
years refracted through the big
genres that have defined and
dominated it: rock, R&B, country,
punk, hip-hop, dance music, and pop
Kelefa Sanneh, one of the essential
voices of our time on music and
culture, has made a deep study of how
popular music unites and divides us,
charting the way genres become
communities. In Major Labels, Sanneh
distills a career’s worth of
knowledge about music and musicians
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into a brilliant and omnivorous
reckoning with popular music—as an
art form (actually, a bunch of art
forms), as a cultural and economic
force, and as a tool that we use to
build our identities. He explains the
history of slow jams, the genius of
Shania Twain, and why rappers are
always getting in trouble. Sanneh
shows how these genres have been
defined by the tension between
mainstream and outsider, between
authenticity and phoniness, between
good and bad, right and wrong.
Throughout, race is a powerful
touchstone: just as there have always
been Black audiences and white
audiences, with more or less overlap
depending on the moment, there has
been Black music and white music,
constantly mixing and separating.
Sanneh debunks cherished myths,
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reappraises beloved heroes, and
upends familiar ideas of musical
greatness, arguing that sometimes,
the best popular music isn’t
transcendent. Songs express our
grudges as well as our hopes, and
they are motivated by greed as well
as idealism; music is a powerful tool
for human connection, but also for
human antagonism. This is a book
about the music everyone loves, the
music everyone hates, and the
decades-long argument over which is
which. The opposite of a modest
proposal, Major Labels pays in full.
LZ-’75: Across America with Led
Zeppelin Stephen Davis 2010-10-28
Stephen Davis’s brilliantly-written
personal account of criss-crossing
America with Led Zeppelin on their
1975 tour. A warts-and-all snapshot
of the world’s biggest hard-rock band
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at their peak.
Deal: My Three Decades of Drumming,
Dreams, and Drugs with the Grateful
Dead Bill Kreutzmann 2015-05-05 The
Grateful Dead are perhaps the most
legendary American rock band of all
time. For thirty years, beginning in
the hippie scene of San Francisco in
1965, they were a musical
institution, the original jam band
that broke new ground in so many
ways. From the music to their live
concert sound systems and fan
recordings, they were forwardthinking champions of artistic
control and outlaw artists who
marched to the beat of their own
drums. In Deal, Bill Kreutzmann, one
of their founding members and drummer
for every one of their over 2,300
concerts has written an unflinching
and wild account of playing in the
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greatest improvisational band of all
time. Everything a rock music fan
would expect is here, but what sets
this apart is Bill's incredible life
of adventure that was at the heart of
the Grateful Dead experience. This
was a band that knew no limits and
Bill lived life to the fullest,
pushing the boundaries of drugs,
drums and high times, through
devastating tragedy and remarkable
triumph. But at this book's beating
heart is the music--theirs and
others. Some of the greatest
musicians and concerts were a part of
the Grateful Dead's career, from
sharing the stage with Janis Joplin,
Bob Dylan, and The Who, to playing in
the Acid Tests, The Monterey Pop
Festival, Woodstock and Altamont.
Bill's life is a chronicle of
American music and pop culture
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history and his epic personal journey
is one of sonic discovery and
thrilling experiences.
The Bookseller 1951-12
Lost Cat Caroline Paul 2013-01-01
What do our pets do when they're not
with us? Caroline Paul and Wendy
MacNaughton used GPS, cat cameras,
psychics, and the web to track the
adventures of their beloved cat
Tibia.
Appetite for Self-Destruction Steve
Knopper 2009-01-06 For the first
time, Appetite for Self-Destruction
recounts the epic story of the
precipitous rise and fall of the
recording industry over the past
three decades, when the incredible
success of the CD turned the music
business into one of the most
glamorous, high-profile industries in
the world -- and the advent of file
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sharing brought it to its knees. In a
comprehensive, fast-paced account
full of larger-than-life
personalities, Rolling Stone
contributing editor Steve Knopper
shows that, after the incredible
wealth and excess of the '80s and
'90s, Sony, Warner, and the other big
players brought about their own
downfall through years of denial and
bad decisions in the face of dramatic
advances in technology. Big Music has
been asleep at the wheel ever since
Napster revolutionized the way music
was distributed in the 1990s. Now,
because powerful people like Doug
Morris and Tommy Mottola failed to
recognize the incredible potential of
file-sharing technology, the labels
are in danger of becoming completely
obsolete. Knopper, who has been
writing about the industry for more
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than ten years, has unparalleled
access to those intimately involved
in the music world's highs and lows.
Based on interviews with more than
two hundred music industry sources -from Warner Music chairman Edgar
Bronfman Jr. to renegade Napster
creator Shawn Fanning -- Knopper is
the first to offer such a detailed
and sweeping contemporary history of
the industry's wild ride through the
past three decades. From the birth of
the compact disc, through the
explosion of CD sales in the '80s and
'90s, the emergence of Napster, and
the secret talks that led to iTunes,
to the current collapse of the
industry as CD sales plummet, Knopper
takes us inside the boardrooms,
recording studios, private estates,
garage computer labs, company jets,
corporate infighting, and secret
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deals of the big names and behindthe-scenes players who made it all
happen. With unforgettable portraits
of the music world's mighty and
formerly mighty; detailed accounts of
both brilliant and stupid ideas
brought to fruition or left on the
cutting-room floor; the dish on
backroom schemes, negotiations, and
brawls; and several previously
unreported stories, Appetite for
Self-Destruction is a riveting,
informative, and highly entertaining
read. It offers a broad perspective
on the current state of Big Music,
how it got into these dire straits,
and where it's going from here -- and
a cautionary tale for the digital
age.
The Cambridge Companion to Xenophon
Michael A. Flower 2016-12-22 This
Companion, the first dedicated to the
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philosopher and historian Xenophon of
Athens, gives readers a sense of why
he has held such a prominent place in
literary and political culture from
antiquity to the present and has been
a favourite author of individuals as
diverse as Machiavelli, Thomas
Jefferson, and Leo Tolstoy. It also
sets out the major problems and
issues that are at stake in the study
of his writings, while simultaneously
pointing the way forward to newer
methodologies, issues, and questions.
Although Xenophon's historical,
philosophical, and technical works
are usually studied in isolation
because they belong to different
modern genres, the emphasis here is
on themes that cut across his large
and varied body of writings. This
volume is accessible to students and
general readers, including those
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previously unfamiliar with Xenophon,
and will also be of interest to
scholars in various fields.
Evening's Empire Bill Flanagan
2010-01-05 THE YEAR IS 1967. In
England, and around the world, rock
music is exploding—the Beatles have
gone psychedelic, the Stones are
singing "Ruby Tuesday," and the
summer of love is approaching. For
Jack Flynn, a newly minted young
solicitor at a conservative firm, the
rock world is of little
interest—until he is asked to handle
the legal affairs of Emerson Cutler,
the seductive front man for an upand-coming group of British boys with
a sound that could take them all the
way. Thus begins Jack Flynn’s career
with the Ravons, a forty-year journey
through London in the sixties, Los
Angeles in the seventies, New York in
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the eighties, into Eastern Europe,
Africa, and across America, as Flynn
tries to manage his clients through
the highs of stardom, the has-been
doldrums, sellouts, reunions, drug
busts, bad marriages, good affairs,
and all the temptations, triumphs,
and vanities that complicate the
businesses of music and friendship.
Spanning the decades and their
shifting ideologies, from the wild
abandon of the sixties to the cold
realities of the twenty-first
century, Evening’s Empire is filled
with surprising, sharply funny, and
perceptive riffs on fame, culture,
and world events. A firsthand
observer and remarkable storyteller,
author Bill Flanagan has created an
epic of rock-and-roll history that is
also the life story of a generation.
Talking to Girls About Duran Duran
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Rob Sheffield 2010-07-15 From the
bestselling author of Love Is a Mix
Tape and Turn Around Bright Eyes, "a
funny, insightful look at the sublime
torture of
adolescence".—Entertainment Weekly
The 1980s meant MTV and John Hughes
movies, big dreams and bigger
shoulder pads, and millions of teen
girls who nursed crushes on the
members of Duran Duran. As a solitary
teenager stranded in the suburbs, Rob
Sheffield had a lot to learn about
women, love, music, and himself. And
he was sure his radio had all the
answers. As evidenced by the
bestselling sales of Sheffield's
first book, Love Is a Mix Tape, the
connection between music and memory
strikes a chord with readers. Talking
to Girls About Duran Duran strikes
that chord all over again, and is a
cloisterman-an-epic-chronicle-of-love-and-loyalty-in-tudor-england

pitch-perfect trip through '80s
music-from Bowie to Bobby Brown, from
hair metal to hip-hop. But this book
is not just about music. It's about
growing up and how every song is a
snapshot of a moment that you'll
remember the rest of your life.
Generation X Douglas Coupland
2015-02-19 Andy, Dag and Claire have
been handed a society beyond their
means. Twentysomethings, brought up
with divorce, Watergate and Three
Mile Island, and scarred by the 80s
fallout of yuppies, recession, crack
and Ronald Reagan, they represent the
new generation- Generation X.
Fiercely suspicious of being lumped
together as an advertiser's target
market, they have quit dreary careers
and cut themselves adrift in the
California desert. Unsure of their
futures, they immerse themselves in a
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regime of heavy drinking and working
in no future McJobs in the service
industry. Underemployed, overeducated
and intensely private and
unpredicatable, they have nowhere to
direct their anger, no one to assuage
their fears, and no culture to
replace their anomie. So they tell
stories: disturbingly funny tales
that reveal their barricaded inner
world. A world populated with dead TV
shows, 'Elvis moments' and semidisposible Swedish furniture.
The Death of Cool Gavin McInnes
2013-07-16 The cartoonist from the
award-winning comic Pervert and
creator of Vice magazine unabashedly
recounts such outrageous
misadventures as his streaking
through New York City during the 2003
blackout and his invention of the
"Warhol Children." 50,000 first
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printing.
Exhaustion Anna K. Schaffner
2016-06-21 Today our fatigue feels
chronic; our anxieties, amplified.
Proliferating technologies command
our attention. Many people complain
of burnout, and economic instability
and the threat of ecological
catastrophe fill us with dread. We
look to the past, imagining life to
have once been simpler and slower,
but extreme mental and physical
stress is not a modern syndrome.
Beginning in classical antiquity,
this book demonstrates how exhaustion
has always been with us and helps us
evaluate more critically the
narratives we tell ourselves about
the phenomenon. Medical, cultural,
literary, and biographical sources
have cast exhaustion as a biochemical
imbalance, a somatic ailment, a viral
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disease, and a spiritual failing. It
has been linked to loss, the
alignment of the planets, a perverse
desire for death, and social and
economic disruption. Pathologized,
demonized, sexualized, and even
weaponized, exhaustion unites the
mind with the body and society in
such a way that we attach larger
questions of agency, willpower, and
well-being to its symptoms. Mapping
these political, ideological, and
creative currents across centuries of
human development, Exhaustion finds
in our struggle to overcome weariness
a more significant effort to master
ourselves.
Chuck Klosterman X Chuck Klosterman
2017-05-16 New York Times-bestselling
author and cultural critic Chuck
Klosterman sorts through the past
decade and how we got to now. Chuck
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Klosterman has created an
incomparable body of work in books,
magazines, newspapers, and on the
Web. His writing spans the realms of
culture and sports, while also
addressing interpersonal issues,
social quandaries, and ethical
boundaries. Klosterman has written
nine previous books, helped found and
establish Grantland, served as the
New York Times Magazine Ethicist,
worked on film and television
productions, and contributed profiles
and essays to outlets such as GQ,
Esquire, Billboard, The A.V. Club,
and The Guardian. Chuck Klosterman's
tenth book (aka Chuck Klosterman X)
collects his most intriguing of those
pieces, accompanied by fresh
introductions and new footnotes
throughout. Klosterman presents many
of the articles in their original
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form, featuring previously
unpublished passages and digressions.
Subjects include Breaking Bad, Lou
Reed, zombies, KISS, Jimmy Page,
Stephen Malkmus, steroids, Mountain
Dew, Chinese Democracy, The Beatles,
Jonathan Franzen, Taylor Swift, Tim
Tebow, Kobe Bryant, Usain Bolt, Eddie
Van Halen, Charlie Brown, the
Cleveland Browns, and many more
cultural figures and pop phenomena.
This is a tour of the past decade
from one of the sharpest and most
prolific observers of our unusual
times.
George Gershwin Howard Pollack
2007-01-15 This comprehensive
biography of George Gershwin
(1898-1937) unravels the myths
surrounding one of America's most
celebrated composers and establishes
the enduring value of his music.
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Gershwin created some of the most
beloved music of the twentieth
century and, along with Jerome Kern,
Irving Berlin, and Cole Porter,
helped make the golden age of
Broadway golden. Howard Pollack draws
from a wealth of sketches,
manuscripts, letters, interviews,
books, articles, recordings, films,
and other materials—including a large
cache of Gershwin scores discovered
in a Warner Brothers warehouse in
1982—to create an expansive chronicle
of Gershwin’s meteoric rise to fame.
He also traces Gershwin’s powerful
presence that, even today, extends
from Broadway, jazz clubs, and film
scores to symphony halls and opera
houses. Pollack’s lively narrative
describes Gershwin’s family,
childhood, and education; his early
career as a pianist; his friendships
11/30

Downloaded from unovent.com on
September 26, 2022 by guest

and romantic life; his relation to
various musical trends; his writings
on music; his working methods; and
his tragic death at the age of 38.
Unlike Kern, Berlin, and Porter, who
mostly worked within the confines of
Broadway and Hollywood, Gershwin
actively sought to cross the
boundaries between high and low, and
wrote works that crossed over into a
realm where art music, jazz, and
Broadway met and merged. The author
surveys Gershwin’s entire oeuvre,
from his first surviving compositions
to the melodies that his brother and
principal collaborator, Ira Gershwin,
lyricized after his death. Pollack
concludes with an exploration of the
performances and critical reception
of Gershwin's music over the years,
from his time to ours.
Access 2004
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American Savage Dan Savage 2013-05-28
On the heels of his Emmy-winning It
Gets Better campaign, Dan Savage
delivers “powerful messages for both
the head and heart” (Entertainment
Weekly) From the moment he began
writing his syndicated sex-advice
column, Savage Love, Dan Savage has
never been shy about expressing his
opinion on controversial
topics—political or otherwise. Now,
he addresses issues ranging from
parenting and the gay agenda to the
Catholic Church and health care.
Among them: • Why straight people
should have straight “pride” parades,
too • Why Obamacare, as good as it
is, is “still kinda evil” • Why what
passes for sex-ed in America is more
like “sex dread” • Why the Bible is
“only as good and decent as the
person reading it” Speaking to a
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broad range of subjects with brutal
honesty and irreverent humor,
American Savage cements Dan Savage’s
place as a provocative and insightful
voice in American culture.
Sinatra James Kaplan 2015-10-27 Just
in time for the Chairman’s
centennial, the endlessly absorbing
sequel to James Kaplan’s bestselling
Frank: The Voice—which completes the
definitive biography that Frank
Sinatra, justly termed the
“Entertainer of the Century,”
deserves and requires. Like Peter
Guralnick on Elvis, Kaplan goes
behind the legend to give us the man
in full, in his many guises and
aspects: peerless singer, (sometimes)
accomplished actor, business mogul,
tireless lover, and associate of the
powerful and infamous. In 2010’s
Frank: The Voice, James Kaplan, in
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rich, distinctive, compulsively
readable prose, told the story of
Frank Sinatra’s meteoric rise to
fame, subsequent failures, and
reinvention as a star of live
performance and screen. The story of
“Ol’ Blue Eyes” continues with
Sinatra: The Chairman, picking up the
day after he claimed his Academy
Award in 1954 and had reestablished
himself as the top recording artist.
Sinatra’s life post-Oscar was
astonishing in scope and achievement
and, occasionally, scandal, including
immortal recordings almost too
numerous to count, affairs ditto,
many memorable films (and more than a
few stinkers), Rat Pack hijinks that
mesmerized the world with their air
of masculine privilege, and an
intimate involvement at the
intersection of politics and
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organized crime that continues to
shock and astound with its hubris.
James Kaplan has orchestrated the
wildly disparate aspects of Frank
Sinatra’s life and character into an
American epic—a towering achievement
in biography of a stature befitting
its subject.
Memoirs of an Addicted Brain Marc
Lewis 2012-03-06 Marc Lewis's
relationship with drugs began in a
New England boarding school where, as
a bullied and homesick fifteen-yearold, he made brief escapes from
reality by way of cough medicine,
alcohol, and marijuana. In Berkeley,
California, in its hippie heyday, he
found methamphetamine and LSD and
heroin. He sniffed nitrous oxide in
Malaysia and frequented Calcutta's
opium dens. Ultimately, though, his
journey took him where it takes most
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addicts: into a life of addiction,
desperation, deception, and crime.
But unlike most addicts, Lewis
recovered and became a developmental
psychologist and researcher in
neuroscience. In Memoirs of an
Addicted Brain, he applies his
professional expertise to a study of
his former self, using the story of
his own journey through addiction to
tell the universal story of
addictions of every kind. He explains
the neurological effects of a variety
of powerful drugs, and shows how they
speak to the brain -- itself designed
to seek rewards and soothe pain -- in
its own language. And he illuminates
how craving overtakes the nervous
system, sculpting a synaptic network
dedicated to one goal -- more -- at
the expense of everything else.
Give Our Regards to the Atomsmashers!
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Sean Howe 2004 A collection of essays
on the world of comic books includes
Glen David Gold on the obsessive
nature of collecting, Steve Erickson
on the perverse patriotism of
American Flagg!, and Luc Sante on
Tintin. 30,000 first printing.
Homeward Bound Peter Ames Carlin
2016-11-17 To have been alive during
the last sixty years is to have lived
with the music of Paul Simon. The boy
from Queens scored his first hit
record in 1957, just months after
Elvis Presley ignited the rock era.
As the songwriting half of Simon &
Garfunkel, his work helped define the
youth movement of the '60s. On his
own in the '70s, Simon made radiodominating hits. He kicked off the
'80s by reuniting with Garfunkel to
perform for half a million New
Yorkers in Central Park. Five years
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later, Simon's album "Graceland" sold
millions and spurred an international
political controversy. And it doesn't
stop there. The grandchild of Jewish
immigrants from Hungary, the nearly
75-year-old singer-songwriter has not
only sold more than 100 million
records, won 15 Grammy awards and
been installed into the Rock 'n' Roll
Hall of Fame twice, but has also
animated the meaning?and
flexibility?of personal and cultural
identity in a rapidly shrinking
world. Simon has also lived one of
the most vibrant lives of modern
times; a story replete with tales of
Carrie Fisher, Leonard Bernstein, Bob
Dylan, Woody Allen, Shelley Duvall,
Nelson Mandela, the Grateful Dead,
drugs, depression, marriage, divorce,
and more. A life story with the scope
and power of an epic novel, Carlin's
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Homeward Bound is the first major
biography of one of the most
influential popular artists in
American history.
Blood and Oranges James O.
Goldsborough 2021-05-04 An actionpacked historical novel whose
charismatic characters take the
reader from the roaring twenties to
the fiery nineties in America's
favorite left coast city. Los Angeles
has never been better portrayed than
by novelist James Oliver Goldsborough
in Blood and Oranges. Blood and
Oranges: The Story of Los Angeles
tells the story of how Los Angeles
got that way— you know, THAT way,
with Hollywood, mega-churches,
impossible traffic, oil wells on the
beaches, murders in the foothills,
and riots in the suburbs. You have to
go back a ways to understand, back to
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when the water came. Twin brothers
Willie and Eddie Mull, a preacher and
a high roller, arrive with the water
and set out to make their marks. They
rise with the city and reach the top.
The brothers have much to answer for,
especially to their children. Maggie
and Lizzie, Eddie’s daughters, don’t
like Eddie’s mob ties, oil wells, or
his gambling ship in Santa Monica
Bay. Cal Mull, Willie’s son, watches
his father rise to become the
nation’s top evangelistic preacher,
but like his idol, St. Augustine,
Willie is weak in the flesh. Maggie,
an aviator, wants women to fly in the
war, but must get past Howard Hughes
and find help in Washington. Lizzie
works for the LA Times, wants women
to be able to write for more than
just the society pages in the paper,
and does her best to get crime out of
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the D.A.’s department. (And what
happened to the trolleys that once
covered 1,100 miles of city streets,
half the distance to Chicago?) The
second generation of the family
reacts to the first, but then must
face the revolt of its own children.
In Blood and Oranges, we follow and
fall in love with the City of Angels
as it transforms itself over three
generations, rolling with the waves
that lap its Pacific shores, a place
of plazas and orange groves becoming
something unrecognizable to those who
knew it even a half century earlier.
It is the story of a family with its
fingers in the seminal events of a
city’s history—the rise and fall of
institutions, neighborhoods,
citizens, of the very land itself,
constantly threatened by the people
who call themselves its stewards.
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A Simple Twist Of Fate Andy Gill
2004-02-18 The story of the personal
pain of the demise of Bob Dylan's
twelve-year marriage that resulted in
the writing and recording of his
celebrated album Blood on the Tracks
is told with firsthand information
from musicians, friends, and
associates. 35,000 first printing.
The Ecstasy of Influence Jonathan
Lethem 2011-11-08 What’s a novelist
supposed to do with contemporary
culture? And what’s contemporary
culture supposed to do with
novelists? In The Ecstasy of
Influence, Jonathan Lethem, tangling
with what he calls the “white
elephant” role of the writer as
public intellectual, arrives at an
astonishing range of answers. A
constellation of previously published
pieces and new essays as provocative
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and idiosyncratic as any he’s
written, this volume sheds light on
an array of topics from sex in cinema
to drugs, graffiti, Bob Dylan,
cyberculture, 9/11, book touring, and
Marlon Brando, as well as on a
shelf’s worth of his literary models
and contemporaries: Norman Mailer,
Paula Fox, Bret Easton Ellis, James
Wood, and others. And, writing about
Brooklyn, his father, and his sojourn
through two decades of writing,
Lethem sheds an equally strong light
on himself.
Orthography as Social Action
Alexandra Jaffe 2012-07-04 The
chapters in this edited volume
explore the sociolinguistic
implications of orthographic and
scriptural practices in a diverse
range of communicative contexts,
ranging from schoolrooms to internet
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discussion boards. The focus is on
the way that scriptural practices
both index and constitute social
hierarchies, identities and
relationships and in some cases,
become the focus for public language
ideological debates. Capitalizing on
the now robust body of literature on
orthographic choice and debate in
sociolinguistics and anthropological
linguistics, the volume addresses a
number of cross-cutting themes that
connect orthographic practices to
areas of contemporary interest in
sociolinguistics and linguistic
anthropology. These themes include:
the different social implications of
self vs. other representation and the
permeability of the personal/social
and the public/private; how
scriptural practices ("inscription")
serve as sites for social discipline;
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the historical and intertextual
frameworks for the meaning potentials
of orthographic choice (relating to
issues of genre and style); and
writing as a broader semiotic field:
the visual and esthetic dimensions of
texts and metalinguistic "play" in
spelling and its ambiguous
implications for writer stance.
Marvel Comics Sean Howe 2013-10-01
The defining, behind-the-scenes
chronicle of one of the most
extraordinary, beloved, and dominant
pop cultural entities in America’s
history -- Marvel Comics – and the
outsized personalities who made
Marvel including Martin Goodman, Stan
Lee, and Jack Kirby. “Sean Howe’s
history of Marvel makes a
compulsively readable, riotous and
heartbreaking version of my favorite
story, that of how a bunch of
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weirdoes changed the world…That it’s
all true is just frosting on the
cake.” —Jonathan Lethem For the first
time, Marvel Comics tells the stories
of the men who made Marvel: Martin
Goodman, the self-made publisher who
forayed into comics after a get-richquick tip in 1939, Stan Lee, the
energetic editor who would shepherd
the company through thick and thin
for decades and Jack Kirby, the WWII
veteran who would co-create Captain
America in 1940 and, twenty years
later, developed with Lee the bulk of
the company’s marquee characters in a
three-year frenzy. Incorporating more
than one hundred original interviews
with those who worked behind the
scenes at Marvel over a seventy-yearspan, Marvel Comics packs anecdotes
and analysis into a gripping
narrative of how a small group of
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people on the cusp of failure created
one of the most enduring pop cultural
forces in contemporary America.
Wild Years Jay S Jacobs 2010-11-16
Legend. Bum. Genius. Con Man. Devoted
husband and father. Myth.
Storyteller. Inspiration. Drunk.
Visionary. Tom Waits is all of these
things. Waits is the lifeline between
the great Beat poets and today's rock
& roll heroes. He's old enough to be
your dad and cool enough to be your
hero. One of the few truly original
musicians recording today, he's also
the rare singer who can actually act,
and he has put together a respectable
body of work in movies. Wild Years:
The Music and Myth of Tom Waits
retraces the long road that Waits has
traveled and explores the music that
made him a legend. Jay S. Jacobs
looks at the towering myth that Waits
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has created for himself. Jay S.
Jacobs follows the fate of one of
America's pre-eminent artists, a very
private man whose career embodies a
quirky array of fulfillment and loss,
beauty and strangeness. This revised
and updated edition includes a new
chapter, with insight on Waits'
career in the 21st century thus far,
as well as the most complete
discography available in print. Tom's
Wild Years ' a poignant, revealing
celebration of the man and all his
myths.
Killing Yourself to Live Chuck
Klosterman 2006-06-13 The author
recounts his more than 6,500-mile
journey across America, during which
he visited the sites of famous rock
star deaths and experienced
philosophical changes of perspective.
Grunge Thurston Moore 2009-10-01
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Photographer Michael Lavine captures
the Grunge revolution during the
eighties and nineties.
Good Night and Good Riddance David
Cavanagh 2015-09-29 Goodnight and
Good Riddance: How Thirty-Five Years
of John Peel Helped to Shape Modern
Britain is a social history, a diary
of a nation's changing culture, and
an in-depth appraisal of one of our
greatest broadcasters, a man who can
legitimately be called the most
influential figure in post-war
British popular music. Without the
support of John Peel, it's unlikely
that innumerable artists - from David
Bowie to Dizzee Rascal, Jethro Tull
to Joy Division - would have received
national radio exposure. But Peel's
influence goes much deeper than this.
Whether he was championing punk,
reggae, jungle or grime, he had a
cloisterman-an-epic-chronicle-of-love-and-loyalty-in-tudor-england

unique relationship with his audience
that was part taste-maker, part
trusted friend. The book focuses on
some 300 shows between 1967 and 2004,
giving a thorough overview of Peel's
broadcasting career and placing it in
its cultural and social contexts.
Peel comes alive for the reader, as
do the key developments that kept him
at the cutting edge - the changes in
his tastes; the changes in his
thinking. Just like a Peel show,
Goodnight and Good Riddance is warm,
informative and insightful, and wears
its enthusiasm proudly.
Power Chord Thomas Scott McKenzie
2012-07-31 Power Chord is the story
of one man’s epic pilgrimage to gain
rock enlightenment from the gods and
guitar heroes of the Golden Age of
heavy metal. Author Scott McKenzie
set off to make contact with the
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legendary metal superstars he
worshipped in his rural Kentucky
youth—men like George Lynch of
Dokken, Glen Tipton of Judas Priest,
and Ace Frehley of KISS—hoping to
gain wisdom and a better
understanding of the electric guitar
mystique. The result is a veritable
treasure trove of enthralling behindthe-scenes stories and “where are
they now” revelations that will
delight anyone who has ever felt a
Mötley Crüe, Guns ’N’ Roses, or Black
Sabbath song reach out from the
speakers and grab them by the ears.
Love Goes to Buildings on Fire Will
Hermes 2014-03-27 Love Goes to
Buildings on Fire by Will Hermes Five Years in New York that Changed
Music Forever 'A must-read for any
music fan' (Boston Globe) Crime was
everywhere, the government was broke
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and the city's infrastructure was
collapsing, but between 1974 and 1978
virtually all forms of music were
being recreated in New York City:
disco and salsa, the loft jazz scene
and the Minimalist classical
composers, hip hop and punk. Bruce
Springsteen and Patti Smith arrived
from New Jersey; Grandmaster Flash
transformed the turntable into a
musical instrument; Steve Reich and
Philip Glass shared an apartment as
they experimented with composition;
the New York Dolls and Talking Heads
blew away the grungy clubs; Weather
Report and Herbie Hancock created
jazz-rock; and Bob Dylan returned
with Blood on the Tracks. Recommended
by Nick Hornby, this fascinating and
hugely inspiring book will be loved
by readers of Just Kids by Patti
Smith, Chronicles by Bob Dylan, How
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Music Works by David Byrne and The
Rest is Noise by Alex Ross. 'Can
literature change your life? Yes ...
along came Will Hermes, who cost me
several hundred pounds on iTunes and
ruptured my relationship with
guitars' Nick Hornby, Believer
magazine Will Hermes was born in
Queens, in the city of which he
writes. He is a senior critic for
Rolling Stone, and also writes for
the New York Times and the Village
Voice. He was co-editor of SPIN: 20
Years of Alternative Music.
American Dream Machine Matthew
Specktor 2013-04-09 Beau Rosenwald overweight, far from handsome, and
improbably charismatic - arrives in
Los Angles in 1962 with nothing but
an ill-fitting suit and a pair of
expensive brogues. By the late 1970s
he has helped found the most
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successful agency in Hollywood.
Through the eyes of his son, we watch
Beau and his partner go to war,
waging a battle that will reshape an
entire industry. We watch Beau rise
and fall and rise again, forging and
damaging remarkable relationships. We
watch Beau's partner, the enigmatic
Williams Farquarsen, struggle to
control himself and this oh-so-fickle
world of movies. We watch two
generations of men fumble and thrive
across the LA landscape, revelling in
their successes and learning the
costs of their mistakes.
The Taqwacores Michael Muhammad
Knight 2008-12-23 A Muslim punk house
in Buffalo, New York, inhabited by
burqa-wearing riot girls, mohawked
Sufis, straightedge Sunnis, Shi’a
skinheads, Indonesian skaters,
Sudanese rude boys, gay Muslims,
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drunk Muslims, and feminists. Their
living room hosts parties and
prayers, with a hole smashed in the
wall to indicate the direction of
Mecca. Their life together mixes sex,
dope, and religion in roughly equal
amounts, expressed in devotion to an
Islamo-punk subculture, “taqwacore,”
named for taqwa, an Arabic term for
consciousness of the divine.
Originally self-published on
photocopiers and spiralbound by hand,
The Taqwacores has now come to be
read as a manifesto for Muslim punk
rockers and a “Catcher in the Rye for
young Muslims.” There are three
different cover colors; red, white,
and blue.
The Occupation of Iraq Ali A. Allawi
2008-10-01 Involved for over thirty
years in the politics of Iraq, Ali A.
Allawi was a long-time opposition
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leader against the Baathist regime.
In the post-Saddam years he has held
important government positions and
participated in crucial national
decisions and events. In this book,
the former Minister of Defense and
Finance draws on his unique personal
experience, extensive relationships
with members of the main political
groups and parties in Iraq, and deep
understanding of the history and
society of his country to answer the
baffling questions that persist about
its current crises. What really led
the United States to invade Iraq, and
why have events failed to unfold as
planned? The Occupation of Iraq
examines what the United States did
and didn't know at the time of the
invasion, the reasons for the
confused and contradictory policies
that were enacted, and the emergence
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of the Iraqi political class during
the difficult transition process. The
book tracks the growth of the
insurgency and illuminates the
complex relationships among Sunnis,
Shias, and Kurds. Bringing the
discussion forward to the
reconfiguration of political forces
in 2006, Allawi provides in these
pages the clearest view to date of
the modern history of Iraq and the
invasion that changed its course in
unpredicted ways.
Lived Through That Mike Hipple
2021-10-12 90s nostalgia is entering
full bloom. Indeed, one of 2021's
biggest tours is poised to be Alanis
Morrisette with openers Garbage and
Liz Phair. This is the music
Generation X came of age listening
to--the songs that millennials cut
their teeth on. In Lived Through
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This, seasoned photographer and music
enthusiast Mike Hipple shares
personal and engaging photographic
portraits of dozens of the 90s'
greatest artists. Each portrait is
paired with an interview that reveals
the details of each musician's time
in the limelight and where their
lives have taken them. Their words
and images are open, honest,
inspiring, and revealing, offering
profound and humorous memories and
gems of wisdom that will resonate
with fans and music lovers alike.
From Nivana's Krist Novoselic to
Magnapop's Ruthie Morris and Linda
Hopper to Arrested Development's
Speech, the portraits and stories
featured in Lived Through This cover
a wide range of rock, rap, and indie
stars. Whether they were chart
toppers or underground sensations,
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the artists in Hipple's epic
collection tell the story and
reawaken the songs of a pivotal
generation of musicians.
Plain Dealing: Cleveland Journalists
Tell Their Stories Dave Davis 2018
"Plain Dealing" is a book of essays
by 25 accomplished Cleveland-area
journalists. It's a book of stories,
many never told before. It's a firstperson account of journalism in
Cleveland, life in the newsroom, the
issues and events these journalists
covered, and the characters they
worked with and met. The stories
begin in the 1950s and go up to 2013,
covering the post-World War II era
through the days when Cleveland was a
three daily newspaper city, then two,
then one. The book ends with the mass
layoffs and resulting decline that
ushered in "digital-first" age.
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The Underground Is Massive
Michaelangelo Matos 2015-04-28
Joining the ranks of Please Kill Me
and Can’t Stop Won’t Stop comes this
definitive chronicle of one of the
hottest trends in popular
culture—electronic dance music—from
the noted authority covering the
scene. It is the sound of the
millennial generation, the music
“defining youth culture of the 2010s”
(Rolling Stone). Rooted in American
techno/house and ’90s rave culture,
electronic dance music has evolved
into the biggest moneymaker on the
concert circuit. Music journalist
Michaelangelo Matos has been covering
this beat since its genesis, and in
The Underground Is Massive, charts
for the first time the birth and rise
of this last great outlaw musical
subculture. Drawing on a vast array
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of resources, including hundreds of
interviews and a library of rare
artifacts, from rave fanzines to
online mailing-list archives, Matos
reveals how EDM blossomed in tandem
with the nascent Internet—message
boards and chat lines connected
partiers from town to town. In turn,
these ravers, many early technology
adopters, helped spearhead the
information revolution. As tech was
the tool, Ecstasy—(Molly, as it’s
know today) an empathic drug that
heightens sensory pleasure—was the
narcotic fueling this alternative
movement. Full of unique insights,
lively details, entertaining stories,
dozens of photos, and unforgettable
misfits and stars—from early break-in
parties to Skrillex and Daft Punk—The
Underground Is Massive captures this
fascinating trend in American pop
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culture history, a grassroots
movement that would help define the
future of music and the modern tech
world we live in.
The Squared Circle David Shoemaker
2013-10-31 Grantland and Deadspin
correspondent presents a breakthrough
examination of the professional
wrestling, its history, its fans, and
its wider cultural impact that does
for the sport what Chuck Klosterman
did for heavy metal. The Squared
Circle grows out of David Shoemaker’s
writing for Deadspin, where he
started the column “Dead Wrestler of
the Week” (which boasts over 1
million page views) -- a feature on
the many wrestling superstars who
died too young because of the abuse
they subject their bodies to -- and
his writing for Grantland, where he
covers the pro wrestling world, and
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its place in the pop culture
mainstream. Shoemaker’s sportswriting
has since struck a nerve with
generations of wrestling fans
who—like him—grew up worshipping a
sport often derided as “fake” in the
wider culture. To them, these
professional wrestling superstars are
not just heroes but an emotional
outlet and the lens through which
they learned to see the world.
Starting in the early 1900s and
exploring the path of pro wrestling
in America through the present day,
The Squared Circle is the first book
to acknowledge both the sport’s
broader significance and wrestling
fans’ keen intellect and sense of
irony. Divided into eras, each
section offers a snapshot of the
wrestling world, profiles some of the
period’s preeminent wrestlers, and
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the sport’s influence on our broader
culture. Through the brawling,
bombast, and bloodletting, Shoemaker
argues that pro wrestling can teach
us about the nature of performance,
audience, and, yes, art. Full of
unknown history, humor, and selfdeprecating reminiscence—but also
offering a compelling look at the
sport’s rightful place in pop
culture—The Squared Circle is the
book that legions of wrestling fans
have been waiting for. In it,
Shoemaker teaches us to look past the
spandex and body slams to see an art
form that can explain the world.
Lou Reed Anthony DeCurtis 2017-10-10
The essential biography of one of
music's most influential icons: Lou
Reed As lead singer and songwriter
for the Velvet Underground and a
renowned solo artist, Lou Reed
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invented alternative rock. His music,
at once a source of transcendent
beauty and coruscating noise,
violated all definitions of genre
while speaking to millions of fans
and inspiring generations of
musicians. But while his iconic
status may be fixed, the man himself
was anything but. Lou Reed's life was
a transformer's odyssey. Eternally
restless and endlessly hungry for new
experiences, Reed reinvented his
persona, his sound, even his
sexuality time and again. A man of
contradictions and extremes, he was
fiercely independent yet afraid of
being alone, artistically fearless
yet deeply paranoid, eager for
commercial success yet disdainful of
his own triumphs. Channeling his
jagged energy and literary
sensibility into classic songs - like
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"Walk on the Wild Side" and "Sweet
Jane" - and radically experimental
albums alike, Reed remained
desperately true to his artistic
vision, wherever it led him. Now,
just a few years after Reed's death,
Rolling Stone writer Anthony
DeCurtis, who knew Reed and
interviewed him extensively, tells
the provocative story of his complex
and chameleonic life. With
unparalleled access to dozens of
Reed's friends, family, and
collaborators, DeCurtis tracks Reed's
five-decade career through the
accounts of those who knew him and
through Reed's most revealing
testimony, his music. We travel deep
into his defiantly subterranean
world, enter the studio as the Velvet
Underground record their
groundbreaking work, and revel in
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Reed's relationships with such
legendary figures as Andy Warhol,
David Bowie, and Laurie Anderson.
Gritty, intimate, and unflinching,
Lou Reed is an illuminating tribute
to one of the most incendiary artists
of our time.
Four Hundred Souls Ibram X. Kendi
2021-02-04 *THE #1 NEW YORK TIMES
BESTSELLER* Four Hundred Souls is an
epoch-defining history of African
America, the first to appear in a
generation, told by ninety leading
Black voices -- co-curated by Ibram
X. Kendi, author of the million-copy
bestseller How To Be an Antiracist,
and Keisha N. Blain, author of Set
the World on Fire. In chronological
chapters, each by a different author
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and spanning five years, the book
charts the four-hundred-year journey
of African Americans to the present a journey defined by inhuman
oppression, visionary struggles and
stunning achievements. Contributors
include some of today's leading
writers, historians, journalists,
lawyers, poets and activists.
Together - through essays and short
stories, personal vignettes and fiery
polemics - they redefine America and
the way its history can be told. 'A
vital addition to the curriculum on
race in America... Compelling'
Washington Post 'A resounding
history...that challenges the myths
of America's past... Fresh and
engaging' Colin Grant, Guardian
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